
 

  
 

08/23/2017 

  

Dear ARPE, 

  

Thank you for your contribution to The Bibi Fund in support of Solving Kids' 

Cancer. Solving Kids' Cancer (SKC) is committed to improving survivorship of the 

deadliest childhood cancers and your gift will make an impact toward that goal in Bibi's 

honor. 

All donations are used to find, fund, and manage innovative clinical trials and 

scientific programs to rapidly develop the most effective treatments toward cures. 

Studying one new experimental treatment through a clinical trial at just one cancer center 

has the potential to change the whole treatment paradigm for children fighting cancer 

worldwide. SKC focuses on establishing clinical trials of novel experimental treatments 

from the leading edge of today’s oncology research.   Please visit our website 

at www.solvingkidscancer.org to learn more about our work. 

Thank you.  Your contribution gets us closer to real cures. 

Appreciatively, 

The Niedzielski Family (Bianca, Stella Gisela and Michael) 

and Scott Kennedy, Co-Founder, Solving Kids' Cancer 

  

Note for your records that no goods or services were exchanged in return for this donation.  Solving Kids' 

Cancer is recognized as a public charity under Section 501(c)(3) of the US Internal Revenue Code (Federal 

ID: 20-8735688).  Donors outside of the US should consult with a tax advisor about any potential tax 

benefit.  
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